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 The 'Anti-ragging' awareness
programme was organized by the Anti-
ragging committee on 14th of August
2025 for the students, which was
skilfully executed by the student
council. The programme was organized
with the aim of creating awareness
about anti-ragging among the
students.

The awareness was created through various activities like poster
making, slogan writing, street play and flash mob on the the theme of
ragging which were later posted on social media platforms and the
institution website to create awareness.



 A short film about ragging, its effects and preventions was screened
during the programme to give students practical examples of anti-
ragging.
The street play was performed by the student council members which
described two scenarios of ragging victims, one where the victim quit and
the other where the victim sought help, hence, the students were
encouraged to seek help when faced ragging. The play depicted the
importance of standing up for self and encouraged students to seek help
from the anti-ragging committee when faced ragging.
Through the play the student council conveyed a strong message with
the slogan ‘Break the silence, stand out, stop ragging before it starts’
 



The flash mob was a dramatic expression of the agony and the pain of the
victims which explained the students the disaster caused due to ragging.
Later, the anti-ragging committee  teachers, through their speech assured
the students that ragging will not be tolerated and the guilty would face
immediate consequences.
The anti-ragging committee introduces its members to the students and
encouraged the students to approach the committee when they face
issues of ragging.
The programme was successfully organised to create awareness about
anti-ragging and concluded with the slogan, ‘Stand up for yourself
because ragging is not fun but a crime’.


